
 The Glen of Pacific Grove 
 Neighborhood Garage Sale 

 This Saturday, September 24  th 

 8am-Noon 
 It’s back! The annual neighborhood garage sale. 

 The rules: 

 1.  Please keep all “for sale” items within your garage or driveway space. DO NOT 
 go beyond your driveway. No “for sale” items on the street or in guest parking 
 spaces, please. 

 2.  The  walking gate  closest to Arnett Park will be propped  open from 8am-noon for 
 guests to enter and walk The Glen for amazing garage sale bargains. 

 3.  Please try to limit car traffic in the Glen between the hours of 8am-noon, if 
 possible, for everyone’s safety. 

 4.  If you are selling a large item and the buyer would like to drive in and pick it up, 
 please try to make pickup arrangements after 12pm, if possible. 

 The Glen of Pacific Grove will advertise the neighborhood garage sale online via local 
 social media websites (Craig's List, NextDoor, Facebook, etc.) 

 You can help us by spreading the word among your social circles. 


